
 

 

From  Charities Committee 

31 January 2020 
 
Dear Parents 

Foodbank Collection 

From Monday 3 February to Friday 7 February the Charities Committee are holding a collection for a local 
foodbank. We are encouraging the boys to bring in an item of food to be donated that can then be left in 
their house rooms. The committee will then be taking donations to the Abingdon Emergency Foodbank for 
them to distribute to those in need. 
  
If you could encourage your sons to bring in an item to donate it would really be appreciated. It would be 
fantastic if we can take a large number of items to the foodbank at the end of the week. Last year the 
collection was very successful and we donated over 1000 items. 
  
The items particularly required for donation are: 
  

• Bags of sugar (both 500g and 1kg bags) 
• Coffee 
• Deodorant 
• Shaving foam/gel 
• Washing machine tablets/pods 
• Fruit squash 

  
Other items needed include: 
  

• Jars of pasta sauce 
• Tinned meat and vegetables 
• Rice 
• Tea or hot chocolate 
• Tins of fish 
• Cereals 
• Tins of puddings 
• Long life fruit juices 
• Biscuits 
• Jams etc 
• Tins of fruit 
• Pasta 
• Tinned soup 
• Baked beans 

  
All items donated must have a sell by date of at least 6 months in the future.  Many thanks for your 
support in this charitable endeavour. 
  

Yours sincerely 
 The Students of the Charities Committee 


